
SPC ERIC DEAN KING 

“NEVER TO BE FORGOTTEN CEREMONY” 

Ladies and Gentlemen, the Community Military Appreciation  Committee (CMAC), American Veterans Or-
ganization (AMVETS) and Patriot Guard Riders (PGR) will conduct the Clark County “Never To Be Forgotten” 
Ceremony in remembrance of the tragic loss of US Army SPC Eric D. King, killed in action on 22 April 2006 in 
Baghdad, Iraq.  

The ceremony is to provide remembrance on the anniversary of his death and to further the commitment 
by our community that our fallen heroes will “Never Be Forgotten”.  

 

Please join with us as we honor a True American Hero and family.  

 

CEREMONY DATE:  TUESDAY / 22 APRIL 2025 

LOCATION: Ft Vancouver Barracks “War Memorial” - 987 McClellan Rd., Vancouver, WA 98661 

 

SCHEDULE: 

12:30 pm —Family / Guests / Community Arrives 

  1:00 pm—Ceremony Begins 

  2:00 pm—Ceremony Concludes 

 

For More Information Contact: 

Larry  Smith (360) 910-8656 / vancouvertiger@comcast.net 

Lynn Vaughn (360) 936-9576 / lynnvaughn515@comcast.net  

 


